
Randolph, Edward F.
10/22/2012 9:47:06 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: 

Thanks.

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004
San Francisco, CA, 94102
415-703-2083 | edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 9:35 AM 
To: Randolph, Edward F.
Subject:

We had discussions with all of the counterparties on Friday. We expect to hear back from each of them this week 
on our offer. As soon, as we do, I will let you know. I'm on a plane this morning and can be reached on my cell 
later today Redacted ' if you would like to discuss.

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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